
CALLING ALL SAN DIEGANS! 
How would you spend $135 million
in your community over the next
five years? Join us for this virtual
community forum and share your
insights!

Every five years, the City creates a
document called the “Consolidated
Plan” to identify community needs
and priorities. We need your help
determining how best to spend
federal funds to invest in San Diego
communities. 

Together, we can prioritize key areas
such as affordable housing,
sustainability, shelters, job
opportunities, and infrastructure.

Virtual Community Forum | Thursday, Aug. 17, 2023 | 11 a.m. to 12 p.m.

Your Ideas. Your Ideas. Your Community.Your Community.  
Join the Conversation.Join the Conversation.

To register for the event and for
more information, please scan the

QR code or visit the link below:

Requests for disability-related
accommodations and

interpretation can be made by
emailing cdbg@sandiego.gov 

by August 11, 2023.



bit.ly/sdconsolidatedplan

https://bit.ly/sdconsolidatedplan

